
 

SEPTEMBER - ST MARTIN'S NEWS 
Welcome to our September newsletter for Parents, Carers and our St Martin's Community.  

If you need this translated, or know someone who does, please email "translate" to admin@st-

martins.wilts.sch.uk  

Dacă aveți nevoie de această traducere sau dacă cunoașteți pe cineva care o are, vă rugăm să trimiteți 

un e-mail „translate” la admin@st-martins.wilts.sch.uk 

നിങ്ങൾക്ക് ഇത് വിവർത്തനം ചെയ്യണചെങ്കിൽ, അചലെങ്കിൽ അത് ചെയ്യുന്ന 

ആചെചെങ്കില ം അറിൊചെങ്കിൽ, ദെവാെി "വിവർത്തനം ചെയ്യുക" എന്ന് 
admin@st-martins.wilts.sch.uk ലലക്ക് ഇചെെിൽ ചെയ്യുക.ningalkku ithu vivarthanam 

cheyyanamengil, allengil athu cheyyunna aareyengilum ariyaamengil, dayavaayi "vivarthanam 

cheyyuka" ennu admin@st-martins.wilts.sch.uk  lekku email cheyyuka  
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In This Issue 

 

• Clubs  

• EYFS 2024 Open Events  

• Social Media  

• Harvest  

• Dates for the Diary  

• Value of the Term  



Skylarks  

 

Breakfast club has a new name! Well done to Sebastian and Theodore, who won the competition to 

name the club and design a logo!  

Our breakfast club runs between 8am-8.40am each day, where the children are given breakfast and 

have the opportunity to enjoy some calm activities, before they make their way down to class. This is 

only £2 per child and can be signed up to on Scopay! If you have any questions about this, please don't 

hesitate to ask at the office.  



After School Club  



 



Miss Leedham runs our After School Club from 3.20pm - 5.30pm, this costs £6.50 and includes a drink 

and snack, as well as lots of fun activities, like clay modelling, computer games, cookery and hama beads. 

If you would like to know more, please do get in touch. You can sign your child up to this on Scopay, or 

by emailing/calling the office.  

 



 

 



 

 



 

IS YOUR CHILD STARTING SCHOOL  IN SEPTEMBER 2024?  

 

Please get in touch via the office to book onto one of our open sessions...  



Tuesday 3rd October – 10am 

Monday 9th October – 9.30am 

Tuesday 14th November – 2pm 

If you aren't able to make these dates, please contact us and we will book in a tour.  

Social Media  

 

We are delighted that we were able to relaunch our Facebook page a couple of weeks ago. If you haven't 

yet had the opportunity to follow us, please click the link to do so. Facebook is a great way to stay up-to-

date with news, photos and information. St Martin's CE Primary School Facebook Page  

Harvest  

Our Harvest Festival collection this year will be in support of Salisbury Food bank, who more than ever 

need our support. We would be very thankful to receive any donations for this, a separate letter has 

come out detailing the preferred items. Please may we request items are brought into school by 

Thursday 12th October, in preparation for our Harvest Worship on Friday 13th October.  

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61550086118602


 

Dates for the Diary  

The best way to keep up to date with events is to subscribe to our calendar. Please do this by following 

the link below... 

Click here to go to the school calendar 

We have been thinking about RESPECT  

 

So far this term, we have been thinking all about respect and how we show this.  

We have focused on Bible stories that teach us to consider our words carefully, so that we use them for 

good.  

https://www.stmartinsprimaryschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=24&viewid=1


Some questions that you could think about at home, with your family, are:  

Who do we show respect to and why? 

How can we show respect with our words, and our bodies?  

Contact Us 

As always, please do get in touch if you have a question or concern, we are here to help!  

Email: admin@st-martins.wilts.sch.uk  

Telephone: 01722 554300 

 

Visit us online at https://www.stmartinsprimaryschool.co.uk/  

Visit our Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61550086118602  
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